
From: Kay Kinneavy <kkinneavy@embarqmail.com>
Date: August 7, 2010 1:14:28 AM CDT
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Subject: Labyrinth Tote Bag - pick it up Saturday

Labyrinth Network Northwest had an unexpected opportunity to purchase some very 
nice labyrinth tote bags.  I'm sure you'll want to have one for yourself.  They make great 
gift items too.

We'll have a few of these labyrinth bags at the Grotto Saturday evening, let me know if 
you'd like me to reserve one for you.   Order online if you want to pay with a credit card. 
 In any event, you can pick up your bag at The Grotto Labyrinth Walk Saturday, August 7 
- beginning at 6 PM.

Details about this product are now available online
check it out!

http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/forms/LNN_store.php

We're also going to be selling some beautiful glass labyrinth suncatchers.  
details will be available soon.

You can get a sneak preview of the suncatchers also at The Grotto Labyrinth Walk
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